
 

Diary Dates                             

Mon 24th January                                   

Year 6 Colomendy Meeting 

10:00AM or 2:30PM                              

Mon 14th-Wed 16th February                         

Year 6 at Colomendy  

Friday 18th February                       

School closes for half term 

Tuesday 1st March                            

School reopens 

Click here to apply 

for free school 

meals. You will get 

an instant  decision.  
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Message From The Deputy Headteacher              
Another amazing week here at St Michael's!  

Myself and Mrs Rigby had a great time on Monday looking at all the lovely reading areas around school. We 
started in Nursery and looked in every classroom right up to Year 6. We also talked to some of the children 
about reading -  they ALL told us how much they LOVE to read.  

Reading is one of our top priorities and we are always looking at ways to help your children learn to read and to help you as parents 
and carers with reading with your child at home.  

Here are a couple of websites where you will find book recommendations, extracts of 
books and ideas to help you at home. Any chance you get to read with your child at 
home will make a huge difference.  

 

One of my absolute favourite books is The Owl Who Was Afraid Of The Dark. In fact it was the first book I ever bought     
myself from the school book fair and I still have my (very battered) copy on my bookshelf. Reading is one of my                 
favourite things to do.  

 

And finally - I am really sad to say that I will be leaving St Michael's after Easter. I have been here for 7 years and have loved every 
minute! Every child, parent and staff member I have met will hold a very special place in my heart and I will miss you all very much. 

Take care and have a great weekend. 

Miss Nuttall   

Staff update                                                                                                                           

Dear Parents                                                                                                                                                                                      

Ms Kelly Nuttall, our Deputy Headteacher, has secured a new 

Deputy Head's post in a school on The Wirral. She will take up 

this post after the Easter break. We will miss her greatly but 

wish her every happiness and success in her new post.                                                                                                                                     

I will keep you informed of any new appointments.  

Have a lovely weekend -Mrs Rigby 

Taekwondo—this term we have been having great fun improving our physical, mental and emotional health. 

https://www.lovereading4kids.co.uk/
https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/


'This week our Collective Worship theme has been Equality 

leading on from Martin Luther King Day on Monday. We 

started the week with Mrs Rigby's Assembly celebrating the 

Wedding Feast at Cana where Jesus performed his first miracle 

where he turned water into wine.  We reflected on how, although we 

can not perform miracles we can effect change. Through the week in 

class, the children have had the opportunity to hear about the work of 

Martin Luther King who, guided by his faith and the example of      

Jesus, dreamed of a world where all people were equal.  They have 

heard scripture to support their own reflections on changing the world 

to make it a fairer place.'  

Read the                                                                                                                     

Parish of St Michael & Sacred Heart  Newsletters  and                                                    

The Wednesday Word     

Family Support  Dawn Foxon, our school Family       

Support Worker, is available to talk privately about any 

concerns or issues. Call Dawn  Foxon  07712235811 

dawn.foxon@liverpool.gov.uk  

Nicolas Bolocan 

Favor Oloyede 

Michael Huang 

Omoze Otabor 

Eleora Mordi 

Ranj Rasoul 

Kryspin Graf 

 

Happy  

Birthday 

May we be inspired by the       
miracles that your Son                   

Jesus performed,                                       
To do our best to make a                       
real difference to others                   

around the world.                                             
Amen 

Attendance  - 100% Weekly Attendance Draw Winners 

Nikyle O       Joanna W 

Alina A     

Layla  L 

Maria P   

Favour B 

Ava-Lou L 

Arthur DF 

Our whole school attendance 
this week is 95%                                                                                               

https://stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk/catholic-life/our-parish/
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/good-news?pid=MTA101634&v=49.4
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=41.5C:/Users/nbirch/Documents/Custom%20Office%20Templates
https://stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk/catholic-life/our-parish/


 

 

 

 

 

  

We completed our outdoor learning challenge and ran 2 laps of the 

playground before our Come and See lesson and finally we had our  

second PE lesson yesterday, learning how to play tag rugby.  

In music, we got to play the glockenspiels and had to keep up with 

the tempo of the song, sometimes playing faster or slower. We 

were very good at it!   

We signed up 

to hour of 

code and 

some of us 

got to quite 

complex    

levels of   

coding in 

computing.  

@HotShotsSTM2020  

Thank you to our parents and carers for your continued support and remember to follow our twitter page to keep up to date with 

our class. 

We played a game called, 

'Chicken or Hero' where we had 

to try to safely make it to the 

other side without losing our tag 

or ball. This really helped us to 

develop our dodging skills, you 

should have seen some of our 

moves, definitely some future 

Rugby stars here!  

 

https://twitter.com/HotShotsSTM2020?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Eprofile%3AHotShotsSTM2020%7Ctwgr%5EeyJ0ZndfZXhwZXJpbWVudHNfY29va2llX2V4cGlyYXRpb24iOnsiYnVja2V0IjoxMjA5NjAwLCJ2ZXJzaW9uIjpudWxsfSwidGZ3X2hvcml6b25fdHdlZXRfZW1iZWRfO


 

Head Teacher 

Awards  

Year 1 Nada Nathan 

Year 2 Anita Senura 

Year 3 Dheur Nora 

Year 4 Alhasan Ashwini 

Year 5  Evie Alexa  

Year 6  Kai Michael 



St Michael’s Catholic Primary School 

Term Dates 2021-2022 

 

Autumn Term 2021 

   Term: Thursday 2nd September to Tuesday 21st December 2021 

   Half term: Friday 22nd October to Friday 29th October 2021 (school closed)  

   Terms ends: Tuesday 21st December 2021 

 

Spring Term 2022 

   Term: Wednesday 5th January 2022 - Friday 8th April 2022 

   Half term: Monday 21st February – Friday 25th February 2022 (school closed) 

   Term ends: Friday 8th April 2022 

 

Summer Term 2022 

   Term: Monday 25th April to Tuesday 19th July 2022 

   Half term: Monday 30th May to Monday 6th June 2022 (school closed) 

   Term Ends: Tuesday 19th July 2022 

   May Bank Holiday: Monday 2nd May 2022 (school closed) 

                                                                                                                             

Staff Development Days (School closed for pupils) 

Wednesday 1st September 2021 

Friday 17th September 2021 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

Monday 28th February 2022 

Two extended twilight sessions  

                                                                                                                             

Guion Street, Liverpool, L6 9DU. 0151 263 8460 michaels-ao@st-michaels.liverpool.sch.uk 

‘With Jesus we can achieve what we dream and believe’ 

mailto:michaels-ao@st-michaels.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.changemakers.com/sites/default/files/changemakers_innovation/profile_images/children_together.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.pinterest.com/paulinechan/crafts-children/&docid=lu8ffs-suEf_eM&tbnid=1gkhVieylTNE3M:&w=22


         St Michael’s Catholic Primary School 

         Term Dates 2022-2023 

                        Autumn Term 2022 

Term: Thursday 1st September to Wednesday 21st December 2022 

Pupils: Autumn Term 1 – Monday 5th September to Friday 21st October 

Half term: Monday 24th October to Friday 28th October 2022  

Pupils: Autumn Term 2 – Monday 31st October to Wednesday 21st December 

Terms ends: Wednesday 21st December 2022 

 

                              Spring Term 2023 

Term: Wednesday 4th January - Wednesday 5th April 2023 

Pupils: Spring Term 1 – Wednesday 4th January to Thursday 9th February 

Half term: Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February 2023 

Pupils: Spring Term 2 – Monday 20th February to Wednesday 5th April 

Term ends: Wednesday 5th April 2023 

 

                             Summer Term 2023 

Term: Monday 17th April to Thursday 20th July 2023 

Pupils: Summer Term 1 – Monday 17th April to Friday 26th May 

Half term: Monday 29th May to Friday 9th June 2023 

Pupils: Summer Term 2 – Monday 12th June to Thursday 20th July 

Term Ends: Thursday 20th July 2023 

May Bank Holiday: Monday 1st May 2023 

 

Staff Development Days  (School closed for pupils) 

                                                                Thursday 1st September 2022            
                                                                  Friday 2nd September 2022 

                                        Friday 7th October 2022                      
                                     Friday 10th February 2023 
                               Two extended twilight sessions 

‘With Jesus we can achieve what we dream and believe’ 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.changemakers.com/sites/default/files/changemakers_innovation/profile_images/children_together.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.pinterest.com/paulinechan/crafts-children/&docid=lu8ffs-suEf_eM&tbnid=1gkhVieylTNE3M:&w=22

